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BULLETIN 
MEETING 2561 - MONDAY 5 MARCH 2018 

 

Report from meeting held on Monday 26 February 2018 at the Grenville Community Connections 

Hub 

 

President Alan in his opening of the meeting welcomed members – Anthony James, Delwyn Watts, Raelene 

Trickett, David Adamson, Elizabeth Adamson, Shirley Halls, Lesley Trevilyan, Viv Valladares, Theo Nitz, 

Margaret Green, Gay Smallwood-Smith, Jim Buckoke and Sharka Byrne and guests Craig Smith and 

Birgitta Gbaintor. 

 

Apologies: Jackie Webb 

 

Sergeant Lesley gave the toast to the Queen, the people of Australia, and the invocation. 

 

Chairperson Gay called for spots. 

 

 P Alan reminded members that our next Bunnings barbecue is on Sunday 25 March. This barbecue 

poses some additional challenges because there are three barbecue people away at the conference. 

There are a few ways we can handle it; we can try to do it with some additional help, sponsor another 

group to do it (Lions) or we can cancel it outright. 

We’ve been invited to do a barbecue for Youth at Northern Sound System on 21 April from 3pm to 

7:30pm. We have done this before and it was quite successful but very noisy. P Alan will send out a 

roster in due course but please put it in your diary. 

Clean up Australia Day is on Sunday 4 March. We have our usual spot on Judd Rd at 8am. P Alan 

has registered the site and it is on the national website. If you have an hour or two to spare come 

down and give us a hand, bring a friend if you like. Please register by going to the Clean Up 

Australia site postcode 5112. 

P Alan has had some feedback from members and other clubs and it has been agreed in principle 

dependant on cost. The aim is to keep the cost under $30 per head. Some concern was expressed 

about the other clubs may not want to support an Elizabeth project; however Umoja is a RAWCS 

project. This means that and funds raised would be donated under Group 4, not just Elizabeth. 

The District Conference is in March and you should register if you wish to attend. 

 Del brought in figs for members to take. 

 David made a toast to Rotary International’s 113th birthday which was on 23 February. 

 Elizabeth informed members that we have been invited to attend The Road Home’s annual ANZAC 

Commemorative Cocktail Evening which will be held on Friday 27 April at The Sanctuary, Adelaide 

Zoo from 6:30pm to 10:00pm. Tickets can be booked online at 

anzaccocktailevening2018.eventbrite.com.au. Tickets are limited so if you wish to attend please book 

early. 

file:///E:/Users/tyran/Videos/Bulletin/anzaccocktailevening2018.eventbrite.com.au


Rotarians Raelene and Lesley 

 

Members assembled 30 Stationery packs in an A4 

pencil case including 2 pencils, an eraser, a ruler, a 

pack of coloured pencils, a pencil sharpener, an 

exercise book and a scrap book. Jackie purchased 

components for the pack, which will be presented to a 

local primary school on Wednesday, being supplies 

that each student can have available at home. 

Sergeant Lesley handed out fines. 

The raffle was drawn by Birgitta and Theo and won by Viv and Theo. 

 

P Alan thanked everyone for attending and closed the meeting. 

  



 

 

DUTIES 5 MARCH 12 MARCH 19 MARCH 26 MARCH 

 2561  2562 2563 

Chairperson Committees and No meeting Jim Buckoke Sharka Byrne 

Cashier Board night Adelaide Cup Day Anthony James Anthony James 

Visitors No Dinner  David Adamson Elizabeth Adamson 

Regalia 7pm start  Anthony James Anthony James 

Sergeant   Lesley Trevilyan Lesley Trevilyan 

Speaker Committees, 

Board 

   

N.B. If you are unable to attend please arrange a replacement for your duties. Thankyou. 

 

 

DIARY DATES: 

2017 DATE EVENT VENUE TIME 

THURSDAY 8 MARCH Hi Tea Wohler’s Tanunda 10:30am 

SUNDAY 25 MARCH Barbecue Bunnings 8:00am to 6:00pm 

MONDAY 9 APRIL Group 4 Intercity 

Dinner 

Grenville Centre 6.30pm for 7.00pm 

SATURDAY 21 APRIL Barbecue Northern Sound 

System 

CANCELLED   

TBC TBC Fire Station Visit Salisbury Fire 

Station 

TBC 

 

Who is celebrating in March?    
 

BIRTHDAYS:  -         Jill Murphy 5th David Adamson 7th Eryn Halls 8th Brian Alford 9th  

     Bessie Dickins 28th      
             

WEDDING ANNIVERSARY:   Theo and Judith Nitz 4th Gay and Peter Smallwood-Smith 7th  
 

INDUCTION ANNIVERSARIES: Jim Buckoke 20th Pandiyan Thevar 26th   

 

  
 

 

CONTACT DETAILS:- RC of Elizabeth 

PO Box 233 Elizabeth SA 5112 

http://www.elizabeth.rotaryaust.org/ 

http://www.facebook.com/RotaryClubofElizabeth?ref=hl 

Meet at the Grenville Community Hub, Playford Boulevard, Elizabeth 

6:15 p.m. for 6:45 p.m. start 

If not attending please send apology to Delwyn Watts – Club Secretary 

Mobile – 0412 814 394 or Email – delwynwatts46@gmail.com 

to assist with catering for meal numbers 

http://www.elizabeth.rotaryaust.org/
http://www.facebook.com/RotaryClubofElizabeth?ref=hl
mailto:delwynwatts46@gmail.com

